
Jean McPhail
Resident

Please vote against the  Harnett bill!
Together  we must protect our farmers.  Their workers and our food chain !
The farmers have done an outstanding job!   This terrible bill is like a slap in the face during a 
very tough time for everyone!
This bill is a bad idea for Maine and a bad idea for ME!  Protect our farmers and protect ME!
Please vote against   LD.  151 and  LD 1022
Anti -farming  bills are a terrible idea.  Especially during a pandemic !
Sincerely,
Jean McPhail
Sent from my iPhone


